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Sexual Misconduct: With a new federal administration that is known for its 

interest in Title IX, there is an important opportunity to improve national, and 

Minnesota State system-level, protections for victim-survivors of sexual 

assault.  

Student Debt Crisis: As the chorus on student loan forgiveness grows louder 

and the college affordability crisis collides with the pandemic’s impact, the 

time is now for student debt relief.  

Sustainability: In addition to supporting important sustainability legislation, 

organizing campuses to make strong sustainability commitments can best be 

achieved by understanding each campus’s individual needs and abilities and 

nudging those to align with students’ expectations of their universities.  

Voter Registration: After successfully advocating for a Minnesota State 

systemwide voter registration policy, Students United aims to observe the 

implementation of the policy and assess effectiveness so that as many students 

as possible are registered to vote (and please go vote!)  

Workers/Jobs: From a nationwide worker shortage increasing the 

incentives/wages offered by employers, to a reckoning with the treatment of 

frontline workers, to a global need for financial security, there is an important 

opportunity to call for new protections, training, benefits, and increased wages 

for student workers.  

As a system that supports a student-centric model to student success, we hope that 

you all will partner with us and help find ways that the Minnesota State Board of 

Trustees can help us achieve our priorities. 

This month, the officers of Students United will be visiting our seven university 

campuses to meet with our student leaders, student organizations, and members of 

the general student body across the state. We are excited for this opportunity to hear 

their experiences and gain firsthand knowledge of how their campuses are and have 

been operating during 



We will be bringing the stories and knowledge that we gain from these visits directly 

to you at the November Board to help inform the conversation and decisions being 

made at the Board of Trustees. 

Only by hearing stories from students and the people that you serve who call our 

campuses their home will we be able to bridge the gap between the campus 

communities and the system decisions. 

Thank you for your time today. As always, if you have any questions, comments, or 

feedback, feel free to mention them now or reach out to us via email!  

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Emma Zellmer, 2021-2022 State Chair 

 

Arnavee Maltare, 2021-2022 Vice Chair 

 

Pierre Young, 2021-2022 Treasurer 


